District 9 GSR meeting, December 5, 2010 6:30 PM
Officers Present: La Von L, DCM; Gene A, Dist. 9 Treasurer

Minutes of November were approved as published.
Treasurers report was read and approved.
One contribution: $105.00; one bill presented: $10.50 for copies.

GSR reports:

Paul C, Early Birds: good meetings, 15 to 20 attendance.

Gene A, SMEO: 20 to 25 attendance; BD Walt, 21 years.

Sherrie B, SBB: Large Friday meetings about 40, Sat and Sun 15 to 20, Women’s meetings
doing well.

Bill L, Water Tower: good meetings, 15 to 20 in attendance.

Peter A, TOF: attendance has dropped off with cold weather, still good meetings; one BD:

Michael G, 1 year.

Larry G, L of H: good attendance, 15 to 20.

Dave K, MFPP: at least 20 in attendance, 3 BDs of not, two 32 yrs and one 27 yr.

Carlos C, F of BW: one new home group member, small meetings, around 6 in attendance.
ABSI: has two new co-chair people.

Committee reports:

Sherry B, Activities: Gratitude Banquet served over 125. Cost was $234.00, Raffle grossed
$281.00, net $140.50; net cost was $93.50. Ran out of cups and over looked the need for nursery
facilities and 7" T.

New Years Party: The facility will be available at 2:00 PM. Help is needed with set up and
decorations if any. David S will provide Karaoke Music; there will be one or two speakers. Pot
Luck and lots of raffles. $100.00 is set aside for the purchase of prizes.

Archives: La Von is starting a photo album of events. If you have any, they will be graciously
accepted.

Bill L, Answering Service: 17 calls, some people still calling in for time and place of meetings.
Bill L, Corrections: At least 2 more volunteers are needed for the County Jail.

Gene A, Literature: Available books in stock are noted on the report; also, books and tapes for
loan are noted.

Sally H, Pink Can: Sally turned in contributions of 84.89. Thanks All.

Larry G, Schedules: There are about 200 left.

New business: Discuss at a later date: child care necessities and facilities.

A van is offered for the Standing Committee Quarterly in Yakima on December 18, 2010. If
you’d would like to go contact La Von L. or Gene A.

The meeting was closed at 8:05 PM with the Lord’s Prayer.

YIS, Gene A



